
 

IMPORTANT NOTICE 
 

The Grand Marais Rec Centre will once again be holding its   
    Annual General Meeting on APRIL 20TH/2019 at 7pm 

Everyone is Welcome 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

 

Currently the Board of Directors are as follows: 

 

 President      Tim Edwards 

 Vice President     Christine Brunen 

 Secretary      **Penny Patzer 

 Treasurer       Vacated ** 

 Bingo Co-ordinator   Kathia Edwards  

 Canteen Manager   Christine Brunen 

 Bar Manager      Vacant 

 Sanitation      Dudley Hill 

 Special Events     Kathia Edwards 

 Youth Co-ordinator    Vacant 

 

Trustees 



 

 Dudley Hill 

 Reg Thomas 

 Betty Cross 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Positions up for election are as follows: 

 

 Treasurer      (2 yr term) 

 Secretary        (2 yr term) 

 Bar Manager       (2 yr term) 

 Youth Co-ordinator    (2 yr term) 

 

 

We have MANY exciting plans in the works for the Rec Centre In the coming 
months This meeting is open to EVERYONE.  

 

However, you MUST have a current Grand Marais Rec Centre membership to 
be eligible to VOTE or be elected to any of the positions listed. 

 



Their will be an OPEN FORUM After the elections so if you have any questions 
or concerns we will be glad to answer them (if possible) :)  

 

MEMBERSHIPS: 
 

Memberships are available at the Rec Hall every Tuesday Night at the 
Canteen from  5:30pm - 9pm  

Single Memberships are only  $20 

Family Memberships are only  $30 

    ***All monies go towards maintaining the Rec Centre.  

    

So come out and support our community and your Rec Centre 
 

Tim Edwards 

President 

Grand Marais Rec Centre 

 

 


